
          
         
        

 
 

              
             

    
 

  
       

  
 

              
      

	

After consultation with our School Resource Officers, school representatives and 
school administration, the Parent Drug and Alcohol Forum will be evaluated as 
follows moving forward for the 2022-2023 school year: 

• All previous attendance at a forum will be honored for current High School 
students only, even if your student was a middle school student at the time of 
your attendance. 

• If you have never attended a forum, and you have a High School or Middle 
School age student, we are asking you to attend a forum this year. Dates for the 
forum are posted on the High School calendar. 

• Parents of all students are strongly encouraged to attend the forums offered this 
year, as current trends have significantly changed. 


